
District Level Improvement Committee Meeting 

Minutes May 8, 2025 

BCTEA Cafetorium 

 

I. Welcome at 4:33pm by Committee Chair, John Adkins. The meeting was called to 

order. It was moved by Adkins and seconded by Dee McNosky to open the meeting. 

The motion passed. 

 

Brandon Johson spoke about the first meeting for the Safety Task Force. They 

discussed safety and security, and the threat process. They also talked about Chapter 

37 and Bullying. Mr. Johnson provided the task force with information regarding the 

elementary SRO’s. The goal is to get an SRO for every elementary school. 

Recommendations for the task force will come at their next meeting. Mr. Johnson 

also introduce Fritzie Odom as the new Coordinator of Guidance, Counseling, and 

Student Services for the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

II. Approval of the minutes - Adkins asked if there were any corrections to the minutes 
that were distributed through email. There were no corrections and the minutes 
stand as approved. It was seconded by Andy Garcia. The motion passed. 

 

III. Stephen Jones gave an update on the Professional Staff Development Budget. The 
largest expense is salaries. This is followed by utilities and property insurance. 
Stephen also talked about staff development travel. Questions were answered 
during the presentation. 

 

IV. Marie Becker presented the Federal Programs Consultation Presentation. She talked 
about how we spend our funds in HEB. She went over the breakdown of Title I, II, III, 
and IV. The DLIC committee provided input for the 2025-2026 use of funds. 
Questions were answered throughout the presentation.   

 

V. Mr. Johnson thanked and recognized the outgoing DLIC members. A special gift was 
presented to the members who have reached the end of their term. 

 

VI. There was no other business. John Adkins moved, and Andy Garcia seconded that 
the meeting be adjourned at 5:20pm. The motion passed. 

 

Submitted by Secretary, Janice Forbes. 

 


